
 
 

 

Major Changes This Month with TV District Service  

The Mohave County Television 

Improvement District is urging customers 

to rescan their digital boxes for new 

channel numbers this month after 18 call 

signs/stations were changed. According to 

Supervisor Bishop, the change of channels 

was due to the Federal Communications 

Commission’s (FCC) May 2014 Report and 

Order, which implemented a broadcast 

incentive auction and required the current 

reorganization of television bands.  “All 18 impacted channels have been changed 

to new call signs and stations.  For customers who are unable to get a signal on 

any of their channels, rescanning your digital box for the new numbers will bring 

back all those channels. 

 

Note: Sometimes unplugging your TV for several minutes and then replugging it 

back into the socket will also trigger a rescan. 

 

The following channels were impacted in the changes: 

 
 

Outages and concerns can be reported to the following email: 

tvid@mohavecounty.us or by calling Supervisor Bishop’s office @ 928-753-8618. 
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